
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Newsletter No. 26 – 31 March 2017 
 

Easter Holidays 

School breaks up today, Friday, 31 March 2017, for the Easter Holiday.  School closes to 

pupils at 12.35 p.m. and we re-open on Tuesday 18 April 2017 at the usual school time.  We 

hope everyone has a very Happy and Holy Easter. 

Summer Uniform 

After the Easter break, we will adopt summer uniform.  This means pupils may return to 

school without their blazers and girls may wear white, knee length socks.  Please note: 

Skirts must be no shorter than 2 inches above the knee.  Could you also ensure that your 

daughter does not return to school with false nails or nail varnish.  Thank you for your 

continued support in helping us to ensure that our pupils look smart. 

All Hallows Ball 

There are still some tickets available for the All Hallows Ball and please see the advert at the 

end of this Newsletter.   

London Marathon 

Our Deputy Head, Mr McMullen, will be running the London Marathon in April to raise money 

for Galloway's Society for the Blind.  This is a very worthy local cause, helping people to 

cope with the effects of visual impairment and give them greater independence.  Mr 

McMullen would be very grateful if you would consider sponsoring him for the Marathon.  He 

has set up a Virgin Giving page which can be visited at:  

http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/BenMcMullen1  Thank you. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Many pupils took the opportunity to celebrate the Sacrament of Reconciliation in school over 

the past week – thank you to Fr Philip and Fr Liam for being with us.  If any pupils did not 

have chance to celebrate the sacrament, they may be interested in attending a 

Reconciliation Service in our local parishes: on Tuesday 4 April at 7:30 p.m. at St. Oswald's, 

and on Thursday 6 April at 7:30 p.m. at  

St Teresa's.  Confessions are also heard daily at St Wilfrid's, Preston, at 8:15 - 8:25 a.m., 

11:50 –  12:10 p.m., and 5:00 - 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/BenMcMullen1


Holy Week Services in our local parishes 

 

Palm Sunday (9 April) Mass times as normal 

Holy Thursday (13 April) Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

6.30 p.m. St Oswald’s  

8.00 p.m. St Teresa’s 

Good Friday (14 April) Passion Service  

12 noon St Teresa’s,  

3.00 p.m. St Mary Magdalen's,  

3.00 p.m. St Oswald’s 

Holy Saturday (15 April) Easter Vigil  

8.00 p.m. St Teresa’s  

Easter Sunday (16 April) 

8.30 a.m. & 11.00 a.m. St Oswald’s  

9.30 a.m. St Teresa’s  

11.00 a.m. St Mary Magdalen's. 

 

School Meals 

Menus for the week commencing Tuesday 18 April 2017.  Salads £1.75 – £2.50, Potatoes 

65p, Baked Beans 65p, Soup 80p. 

 

Monday: SCHOOL CLOSED 

 

Tuesday: Traditional Lancashire Hot Pot £1.95.  Cheese Ravioli served in a Tomato 

Sauce £1.70.  Maple & Sweet Chilli Chicken Wrap served with Salad £1.70. 

Salad: Tuna Nicoise £1.75. 

Soup: Leek & Potato 80p. 

 

Wednesday: Chicken Chasseur served with New Potatoes & Vegetables £1.95p.  Beef 

Burger in a Bap served with Salad & Coleslaw £1.70.  Vegetarian Quiche 

served with Salad £1.70. 

Salad: Prawn & Melon £1.75. 

Soup: Mushroom 80p. 

 



Thursday: Oven Baked Prime Pork Sausages, Gravy, Chips & Vegetables £1.95.  Roast 

Chicken Portion served with Chips & Vegetables £1.95.  Butter Pie served 

with Vegetables £1.55.  CHIPS 73p (May only be purchased with another 

product). 

Salad: Chicken £1.75. 

Soup: Chicken & Sweetcorn 80p. 

 

Friday: Breaded Fish Goujons & Lemon Mayo Dip served with Wedges & Vegetables 

£1.95. 

Chicken & Pepperoni Pasta served with Vegetables £1.95.  Loaded Jacket 

Potatoes served with Salad £1.70.  Chicken Curry served with Rice & Naan 

Bread £1.95. 

Salad: Feta Cheese & Olives £1.75. 

Soup: Vegetable 80p. 

 

Each day a selection of freshly prepared Sandwiches, Wraps, Hot & Cold Paninis, 

Salads, Jacket Potatoes, Pasta Pots & Pizza will be available.  For any special 

requests, please see a member of our highly trained Catering Team. 

 

(All items are subject to availability) 

 

FOOD ALLERGIES AND INTOLERANCES 

  

IF YOU HAVE ANY CONCERNS, PLEASE SPEAK TO A MEMBER OF OUR CATERING 

TEAM. ALSO, PLEASE BE AWARE ALL OUR FOOD PRODUCTS MAY CONTAIN 

TRACES OF NUTS. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr C J Riding 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


